10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

14 December 1990

IRAQ-KUWAIT: MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF NAURU

Thank you for your letter of 14 December to Charles Powell.
We were grateful for the draft reply to the President of Nauru
attached with it. I do wonder whether at the end of the first

paragraph it should add:

"Although this is welcome, we have to remember that Irag has
much yet to do to meet the UN Security Council Resolutions
which must be implemented in full".

Subject to that addition, I am sure the Prime Minister would
be content for the reply to issue.

DOMINIC MORRIS

Simon Gass, Esqg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




	



